
September 2016 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians of Gold House Students, 
 

Welcome to the 2016-2017 school year! We are looking forward to working with students and parents to make 

this a year of academic progress for all students. 

 

Listed below are the contact numbers for Gold House teachers.  You can email Gold House teachers by 

accessing the Greenfield School District web page at http://www.greenfield.k12.wi.us/gms/ or by using the 

individual email addresses listed below. 
 

Gold House teachers stress student responsibility for behavior and academic achievement.  We will spend time 

this week reviewing the school and classroom procedures and students will have the opportunity to ask 

questions. We will help students show their Hawk Pride by encouraging them to be present and prepared for 

class each day with all necessary materials and completed homework. Consistent, conscientious preparation is 

the key to success in eighth grade. 
 

Students are expected to carry his/her agenda during the school day. Students are expected to complete the daily 

assignment list for each class, and show you their agenda each day. Teachers may write notes to you in the 

student agenda.  

 

To stay informed regarding student academic progress 

 Check the agenda on a daily basis. Ask to see assignments for each class.  

 Check grades on the Infinite Campus Parent Portal on at least a weekly basis. If you do not 

have a password, contact the main office.  

 Check the Gold House web page for a list of daily assignments and house activities.  
 

Sincerely, 
 

   Mrs. Polansky (Math) cpolansky@greenfield.k12.wi.us   281-3386 

Mrs. Klewer (Science) wklewer@greenfield.k12.wi.us  281-3384 

   Mrs. Diven (Language Arts) ddiven@greenfield.k12.wi.us   281-3387 

   Mrs. Herald (Social Studies) jherald@greenfield.k12.wi.us  281-3383 

   Ms. Cimermancic (Reading) lcimermancic@greenfield.k12.wi.us  281-3398 

   Mrs. Strowig (Special Education) lstrowig@greenfield.k12.wi.us  281-3402 

   Mr.  Bartelt (ELL) tbartelt@greenfield.k12.wi.us 281-3337 or 281-3404 

   Mrs. Mihalyi (Spanish) tmihalyi@greenfield.k12.wi.us 281-3396 

   Ms. Swaer (Spanish) sswaer@greenfield.k12.wi.us 281-3397 

   Mrs. Beier (German) hbeier@greenfield.k12.wi.us 281-3393 

 

Please sign the bottom portion of this form, detach and have your student return it to your 3rd hour 

teacher by Friday, September 9th. 

Please cut here and keep the upper portion of this letter for your records. 

 

My student and I have read and understand the Gold House introduction letter. 

 

 

Print Student Name         

 

________________________________________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature       Date 

 

Parents/Guardians, please feel free to include a note to Gold House teachers. 
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